Name:
Date Submitted:
Council File No:

Comments for Public Posting:

Communication from Public

Rosemary Prichard
07/03/2023 12:54 PM
21-0828

The arrogance and the idiocy of continuing to try to sneak through
this abomination is mindboggling. The public does not want our
zoo transformed into an over-crowded, stupidly designed tourist
trap that prioritizes fancy restaurants, shops, "meeting rooms,"
kiddie "rides" and staff parking over animals -- both within and
outside the zoo walls. No blasting! No heavy equipment ripping
up the homes of endangered species! No vineyard! No climbing
wall! No to ALL OF IT Replace the greedy, clueless manager of
the zoo and start over with a plan that honors the purpose of
Griffith Park.



